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The Business of Social and Environmental Innovation Jun 27 2019 In the face of limited progress toward
meeting Millennium Development Goals or addressing climate change and resource degradation, increasing
attention turns to harnessing the entrepreneurial, innovative, managerial and financial capacities of
business for improved social and environmental outcomes. A more proactive role for business in
sustainable development is especially pertinent in sub-Saharan Africa, which has been plagued by conflict
and poverty but shows signs of a brighter future as the world’s second-fastest-growing region. The book
considers how the socio-economic context influences the objectives of social innovation and even our
definition of what we mean by social innovation. Secondly, the book aims to show how social innovation
initiatives emerge and fare in context of the limited ability of many African countries to provide public
goods and services.
Flash Point Oct 04 2022 In this first book of Steele Ridge's exciting new series, The Blackwells, USA
Today bestselling author Tracey Devlyn plunges readers into the dangerous world of asset recovery with
this one-night stand, frenemies to lovers story between a burned out recovery agent and a single mom who
leads the FBI's art crime cases. A treasure hunter thought he had everything in his life firmly in hand
until a chance encounter with a mysterious redhead tests the limits of his self-control. When FBI Special
Agent Olivia Westcott’s boss hands over her next assignment, she has an opportunity to retrieve a
priceless artifact and shut down a high-profile drug scheme in one fell swoop. All Liv has to do is work
with the lead recovery agent of Blackwell Asset Recovery Services—with whom she’d had a passionate onenight stand two weeks prior—and not let her feelings compromise the case. Zeke Blackwell still struggles
with running the family business after his older brother unexpectedly left him in charge. Now he has the
added responsibility of keeping drugs off the streets of small towns across Western North Carolina and
keeping his hands off the too-enticing special agent while they’re planning the joint operation. As if
that’s not enough to keep him up at night, he’s also searching for a centuries-old treasure that could
change the course of his and his family’s lives. But what starts as a high-value asset recovery spirals
out of control when their enemies force Liv and Zeke to stay one step ahead of danger. Is their
attraction worth the risk? Or will they find themselves playing a game too dangerous to survive? If you
would like to read the entire Steele Ridge series, here's a complete list. The Steeles: The Beginning
Going Hard Living Fast Loving Deep Breaking Free Roaming Wild Stripping Bare Enduring Love The Kingstons:
Craving Heat Tasting Fire Searing Need Vowing Love Striking Edge Burning Ache The Blackwells: Flash Point
Smoke Screen
The Baroque World of Fernando Botero Aug 29 2019 Colombian-born Fernando Botero (b. 1932) is a painter,
sculptor, and draftsman renowned for his extravagantly rounded figures combining the polish and excess of
Spanish colonial baroque with the social realism of the Mexican muralists. Their humorous exaggeration
belies the more serious content of Botero’s work—commentary on colonialism, political instability in
Latin America, and the vernacular artistic traditions of the region, as well as European art history.
Accompanying the artist’s first American retrospective in over thirty years, The Baroque World of
Fernando Botero is the most extensive study of his life and work to date. Drawn exclusively from Botero’s
private collection, the 100 works featured in this book, including previously unpublished paintings and
drawings, represent the full scope of his oeuvre from a uniquely personal perspective. Many of
these—portraits of friends and family members and remembered scenes—have remained in the artist’s
possession since their creation, while others he has bought back over the years as markers of significant
developments in his career. Three essays examine the artist’s creative life, from the aesthetic

environment in which Botero developed his unique style to his catalyzing influence on the Colombian art
world of the 1960s and 70s.
Handbook of Inclusive Innovation Oct 24 2021 The Handbook of Inclusive and Social Innovation: The Role
of Organizations, Markets and Communities offers a comprehensive review of research on inclusive
innovation to address systemic and structural issues – the “Grand Challenges” of our time. With 27
contributions from 57 scholars, the Handbook provides frameworks and insights by summarising current
research, and highlights emerging practices and scalable solutions. The contributions highlight a call to
action and place social impact at the heart of theory and practice. It will be an invaluable resource for
academics, practitioners, and policymakers who champion social inclusion and emphasize innovative
approaches to addressing sustainable development goals.
Entrepreneurship and the Sustainable Development Goals Sep 10 2020 Given the compelling need to
understand how entrepreneurship can support the Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) and be appropriately
guided, this book explores how entrepreneurial thinking and action can support social change, and
investigates alternative entrepreneurship approaches by drawing together different studies.
FCC Record Jul 01 2022
Social Innovation and Social Enterprises Mar 05 2020 This book provides an exhaustive, critical analysis
of the challenges and opportunities associated with social enterprises and social innovation. More
specifically, it addresses questions such as: What is a social innovation? Which are the best theories
that explain how social innovations are generated and propagated in the global society? What is a social
enterprise? Which are the theoretical perspectives that best describe the functioning of Social
Enterprises , the threats and opportunities? How do social enterprises deal with the profit and non
profit worlds and how these interactions affect their capability to be social innovators?The most recent
literature has focused on strategies integrating conflicting logic, organizational practices or
processes. In all these cases, the hybrid nature of the organization is implemented and sustained through
original business models, new organizational arrangements and governance and novel strategies. We believe
that the hybrid and institutional perspectives are just one of the many theoretical lenses that can be
used to frame social innovation and social enterprises. Along this line, some have highlighted the
inherent ethical nature of these phenomena, the critical role played by ethical values whose advancement
go well beyond what expected by the corporate social responsibility, business ethics and institutional
theorizing. This book follows these perspectives exploring the link between social innovation and social
enterprises, presenting them as a new a new possible field of research that support new ways to
understand and theorize individual, organizational and community behaviors.
Learning One's Native Tongue Dec 14 2020 "Tracy Strong explores the development of the concept of
American citizenship and of what it means to belong to this country, beginning with the Puritans in the
17th century and continuing to the present day. He examines in detail the conflicts over what citizenship
means as reflected in the writings and speeches of America's leading thinkers and leaders ranging from
John Winthrop and Roger Williams, to Thomas Jefferson, Nathaniel Hawthorne, Abraham Lincoln, Frederick
Douglass, and Franklin Roosevelt, among others who have participated in our cultural and political
debates. We see how the requirements and demands of citizenship have been discussed and better understand
how groups are defined into and out of the American nation"-A Lady's Temptation Apr 29 2022
Art Nexus Aug 22 2021
A Lady's Revenge Nov 05 2022 In this first book of Tracey Devlyn's Nexus Spymaster series, readers will
be swept away into this friends to lovers story between a British spy and his best friend's sister who
has infiltrated the French elite in order to track down her parents' murderer. Welcome to Nexus
Spymasters, a Regency historical romance series by USA Today Bestselling author Tracey Devlyn. From
ballrooms to boudoirs, these daring lord and lady spies will stop at nothing to win the war against
Napoleon and fight for the one thing forbidden to them. . . love. Her life is a finely honed weapon of
artifice, a dagger pointed at the heart of France. Now, her country demands she risk not only her life,
but her heart. Secret service agent Cora deBeau has stayed one step ahead of Napoleon's intelligence
network until someone within the British Alien Office reveals her allegiance to the Crown. Trapped in a
French prison, her mission grinds to a halt, as does her search for her parents' murderer. Then Guy
Trevelyan appears. Unfortunately, her savior may also be the instrument of her destruction... The Earl of
Helsford has demons of his own, where the price of one mistake can follow a spy for the rest of his life.
Guy's lifelong friendship with Cora has morphed into something new and tenuous, but she's determined to
protect his good name at the expense of her own happiness. As the two spies struggle to confront their
desire for each other, Cora's former adversary crosses an ocean to settle an old score. But Cora isn't
his only mission, and she and Guy must wield every talent they possess to stop him before he destroys the
one weapon that could end Napoleon's bloody march toward England. First published in 2012. This
remastered edition published in 2022. Nexus Spymasters in series order: A Lady's Revenge A Lady's
Temptation A Lady's Secret A Lord's Redemption A Lord's Bargain
Canadiana Jan 15 2021
The Girl in the Gun Club Dec 02 2019 "We're looking for a few good men . . ." She should've known
something was up when the USMC recruiting office was open on Christmas Day. This is the secret story of
an odd young woman who chose to enlist in the Marine Corps to escape her hometown in Florida. Now she's
figuring out her way around one of the most testosterone-engorged branches of the US military. Tracy's
adventures will take her around the world to foreign brothels, bars, and war zones. Through blood, sweat,
tears, and lots of needless confusion, she gives us a glimpse into the life of the extremely rare female
Marine. Told from the perspective of a low-ranking enlisted Marine, The Girl in the Gun Club is a story

about striving to fit in while hopelessly sticking out.
Enduring Love Nov 24 2021
Stripping Bare Mar 17 2021 Stripping Bare: After her confidential files are compromised, corporate
psychologist Tessa Martin must partner with her former boss, billionaire game developer Jonah Steele, to
protect his devastating secrets and win a real-life game of survival. Enduring Love: Will Miss Joan's
family's broken past destroy her future with the love of her life?
Searing Need Dec 26 2021 To escape a brutal killer, a brilliant researcher teams up with a tortured
soldier who poses an even greater threat . . . to her heart. Her sister might be the law and her brothers
the brawn, but Riley Kingston is definitely the brains of the family. She’s a talented botanist well on
her way to a PhD—so why does she feel like a failure? Fired from a dream project in Costa Rica, Riley’s
stuck back in her hometown. Cataloguing plants on Steele land keeps her busy, but it’s far from
compelling work. Until she discovers a fascinating new specimen. One with a body made for pleasure . . .
and eyes filled with a pain she longs to understand. Delta Force operator Coen Monroe doesn’t want to be
studied. Not even by the sexy scientist whose inquisitive glances stir up desires he isn’t ready to
handle. He came to Steele Ridge to be alone, to battle his nightmares and the memories triggering them.
But Riley’s gentle seduction is as relentless as her curiosity. She soothes his wounded soul . . . and
fires up his defensive instincts. But when her research sparks a deadly conspiracy, Coen is exactly what
she needs. When Riley is targeted by a sociopath bent on silencing her forever, Coen will do anything to
protect her. But can he save the woman he loves without losing himself in the process? If you would like
to read the entire Steele Ridge series in chronological order, following is the correct order. The
Beginning - The Steeles Going Hard - The Steeles Living Fast - The Steeles Loving Deep - The Steeles
Breaking Free - The Steeles Roaming Wild - The Steeles Stripping Bare - The Steeles Enduring Love - The
Steeles Craving Heat - The Kingstons Tasting Fire - The Kingstons Searing Need - The Kingstons Vowing
Love - The Steeles Striking Edge - The Kingstons Burning Ache - The Kingstons
Willem de Kooning Nonstop Jul 29 2019 This image-rich essay offers a radical rethinking of the ab-ex
painter Willem de Kooning by one of the greatest American art critics. Many have written about de Kooning
s startling canvases of monstrous women, but none have approached them this way. In prose as energetic as
her subject, Rosalind Krauss demonstrates how de Kooning could never stop reworking the same subject.
Deploying one telling image after another, she shows that, from the early days of his career, de Kooning
nearly always (1) worked with a tripartite vertical structure, (2) projected his own figure and point of
view as the (male) artist into the painting, and (3) was compelled to produce the female figure, legs
splayed obscenely or knees projected into the viewer s space in practically everything he made. Hidden in
plain sight even in paintings of highways, boats, and landscapes, Woman is always there. How could we
have missed this?"
Vowing Love Nov 12 2020 When the biggest Steele bachelor finally ties the knot, nothing will keep him
from walking down the aisle... A groom cutting loose on his wedding night isn't out of the ordinary. But
Reid Steele’s buddies throw a bachelor party Green Beret style, where no man is left behind...or left
standing. Reid wakes up the next morning with a hangover to end all hangovers. Or maybe still drunk.
Either way, his head is pounding out its own wedding march. The thought of settling down once terrified
Reid. Now, the only thing he's scared of is ruining Brynne's big day. She's the love of his life, and
he's determined to be in ceremony shape no matter what. Here comes the bride...and she is furious. She
finds Reid wasted on his mama's couch. Brynne Whitfield's no bridezilla, but after her train wreck of a
first marriage, she wanted a perfect start to this one. So, yeah, it hurts. And stirs up old
insecurities. Can she forgive his screw up? Reid is a wild card, but he's also the man she wants to wake
up to for the rest of her life. Unfortunately, Brynne’s not the only angry wife in Steele Ridge. Trouble
is on the guest list, turning Brynne and Reid’s dream day into a nightmare. Reid must defuse the
situation—and stay alive—in time to say “I do.” If you would like to read the entire Steele Ridge series
in chronological order, following is the correct order. The Beginning - The Steeles Going Hard - The
Steeles Living Fast - The Steeles Loving Deep - The Steeles Breaking Free - The Steeles Roaming Wild The Steeles Stripping Bare - The Steeles Enduring Love - The Steeles Craving Heat - The Kingstons Tasting
Fire - The Kingstons Searing Need - The Kingstons Vowing Love - The Steeles Striking Edge - The Kingstons
Burning Ache - The Kingstons
Continuum Encyclopedia of Popular Music of the World Part 1 Performance and Production Oct 31 2019 The
Bloomsbury Encyclopedia of Popular Music Volume 1 provides an overview of media, industry, and technology
and its relationship to popular music. In 500 entries by 130 contributors from around the world, the
volume explores the topic in two parts: Part I: Social and Cultural Dimensions, covers the social
phenomena of relevance to the practice of popular music and Part II: The Industry, covers all aspects of
the popular music industry, such as copyright, instrumental manufacture, management and marketing, record
corporations, studios, companies, and labels. Entries include bibliographies, discographies and
filmographies, and an extensive index is provided.
Enhancing Student Learning Through College Employment Feb 25 2022
His Secret Desire Jul 09 2020 HIS SECRET DESIRE, a 26-page novella, is Tracey Devlyn's first published
work. Re-edited and re-packaged, Tracey's happy to return Julian and Lily's love story to readers. A
young lady is faced with the impossible choice of losing her precious racing stable or accepting the
treacherous hand of her handsome, wealthy neighbor. Lily Weston struggles to save her family’s racing
stable while her brother’s gambling submerges them deeper into debt. She’s confident their prized
thoroughbred will win a substantial purse at a prestigious race in a month, however, the machinations of
her handsome neighbor hurtles Lily into a web of deceit…and temptation. Julian’s attempts at wooing Lily
gently have gone unnoticed. When her brother’s bungling efforts to save their indebted racing stable goes

awry, Julian finds himself in a unique position to help his beautiful neighbor and grasp his secret
desire.
The Most Wonderful Gift of All Jan 27 2022 After a destructive wildfire blows through parts of Steele
Ridge, Randi organizes a holiday benefit to raise funds for families who have lost everything. With the
event only hours away, several raffle baskets disappear right out of Britt’s truck, and Randi and Britt
rush to track down the culprits. But what they discover at the end of their search is a heartwarming
story of courage, love, and the power of family.
International Perspectives on Value Creation and Sustainability Through Social Entrepreneurship May 31
2022 Social entrepreneurship is construed an innovative activity that addresses or mitigates social
issues based on self-sufficiency and financial stability. It offers the potential to shift civil society
through innovative social ventures that pursue profit and purpose. It is gaining international attention
due to the intent of social entrepreneurs to change and to see the world as it can be, not as it is.
These changemakers blend lessons from business with the diversity and complexity of social values and in
the process pursue opportunities for change. International Perspectives on Value Creation and
Sustainability Through Social Entrepreneurship explores various issues and ideas about social
entrepreneurship through the lens of theoretical, practical, and empirical research. It provides an
international outlook of social entrepreneurship, focusing primarily on value creation and
sustainability. Covering topics such as entrepreneurship education, post-COVID perspectives, and private
wealth, this premier reference source is an essential resource for entrepreneurs, business leaders,
managers, government officials, policymakers, libraries, students and faculty of higher education,
researchers, and academicians.
Breaking Free Apr 17 2021
Insider Trading Aug 10 2020
Craving Heat Jun 19 2021 Maggie Kingston is a woman working in a man’s world…and doing a damn good job.
Being Steele Ridge’s first female sheriff isn’t easy. Especially when your cousins are magnets for
trouble. The Steeles do everything the hard way, but Maggie’s tougher than she looks. Nothing shakes this
sheriff until her cousin brings one of his superstar players—and the accompanying media circus—to town.
The press can’t get enough of the sexy quarterback. And neither can Maggie… Jayson Tucker devoted his
whole career to the New York Knights. So when the team takes a rookie’s side over his after a locker room
brawl, he takes refuge from the spotlight. Except reporters aren’t the only ones after him. Someone wants
Jayson benched. Permanently. When the threat becomes deadly, hiding won’t be enough. And in Steele Ridge,
security comes in the luscious form of its gorgeous, no-nonsense sheriff. Jayson’s always fought his own
battles. The closer he gets to Maggie, the less he’s willing to risk her being caught in the crossfire.
Yet Maggie is no damsel in distress. She’s more than capable of keeping her town—and her man—safe. But
can she say the same about her heart? If you would like to read the entire Steele Ridge series in
chronological order, following is the correct order. The Beginning - The Steeles Going Hard - The Steeles
Living Fast - The Steeles Loving Deep - The Steeles Breaking Free - The Steeles Roaming Wild - The
Steeles Stripping Bare - The Steeles Enduring Love - The Steeles Craving Heat - The Kingstons Tasting
Fire - The Kingstons Searing Need - The Kingstons Vowing Love - The Steeles Striking Edge - The Kingstons
Burning Ache - The Kingstons
Beneath the Mistletoe Sep 30 2019 The night before the Kingston Farm’s annual holiday festival, Riley,
Way, Cash, Shep, and Maggie each come across big footprints in the snow. Believing their Steele cousins
have staged an elaborate practical joke, they don’t take it seriously until their parents’ pre-festival
get-together, where they all share similar sightings. Meanwhile, Ross and Sandy are navigating the final
preparations for the family’s festival kick-off dinner, including a Tofu Turkey and their shocking
holiday helpers—the Blackwells.
The British National Bibliography Apr 05 2020
A Lady's Temptation Feb 02 2020 In this second installment of Tracey Devlyn's Nexus Spymasters series,
readers will be immersed into this enemies to lovers story between an infamous spy and a desperate widow
bent on solving her husband's murder and protecting her precocious daughter. Welcome to Nexus Spymasters,
a Regency historical romance series by USA Today Bestselling author Tracey Devlyn. From ballrooms to
boudoirs, these daring lord and lady spies will stop at nothing to win the war against Napoleon and fight
for the one thing forbidden to them. . . love. She thought she had nothing left to lose but her honor.
She was wrong. When Catherine Ashcroft discovers a link between her late husband’s untimely death and her
enigmatic, absentee neighbor, Lord Somerton, she searches for answers while helping the earl repair his
crumbling estate. Only she’s not prepared for his patient acceptance of her horse-crazed daughter, nor
the feelings his heated touches stir to life. Sebastian Danvers keeps his cards close to his chest and
people at arm’s length. As Britain’s top spymaster, his work depends on his ability to assess potential
threats and make ruthless decisions. What he didn’t count on was fearless, passionate Catherine, a widow
determined to find her husband’s killer, despite the danger her questions incite, and a woman he must
protect at all costs—even if it means denying his own heart. As Sebastian’s enemy closes in, the two must
set aside their secrets and work together to protect Catherine’s daughter—and explore a love that could
save them both. First published in 2013 as Checkmate, My Lord. This remastered edition published in 2022.
Nexus Spymasters in series order: A Lady's Revenge A Lady's Temptation A Lady's Secret A Lord's
Redemption A Lord's Bargain
Burning Ache Feb 13 2021 A CIA psychologist on the trail of a deadly weapon falls for her prime suspect
and discovers she’s not the only one who has him in her sights… Way Kingston craves the peaceful solitude
of the open road. Just him and the roar of a motorcycle. The kind of alone time that’s hard to find in
his tight-knit family. Too tight for his liking. Way’s a grown-ass, former Marine. He doesn’t need their

collective noses in his business. Back in Steele Ridge, Way’s building a new career as a gunsmith.
Clients pay big bucks for his expertise, ingenuity…and discretion. Especially when national security is
at stake. So when a smoking hot stranger with the swagger of a government agent walks into his workshop,
Way knows her questions are fully loaded. Roni Fenwick grew up in the foster system. With no family to
watch her back, she can’t afford to lose the few friends she has. Which is why it kills her to lie to
Maggie Kingston. But the sheriff’s not-so-little brother designed a game-changing bullet for the CIA. A
bullet that’s hit the streets. Now, the agency believes Way double-crossed them and has sent Roni to
prove it. Except Way is tougher to crack than she anticipated. And much easier to fall for. His kisses
drive her to distraction—something she can’t risk with a killer at large. As the investigation turns
personal, Roni begins to trust in Way’s innocence. But if he’s not behind the top-secret leak, who is?
Finding the truth could end her career…or both their lives. If you would like to read the entire Steele
Ridge series in chronological order, following is the correct order. The Beginning - The Steeles Going
Hard - The Steeles Living Fast - The Steeles Loving Deep - The Steeles Breaking Free - The Steeles
Roaming Wild - The Steeles Stripping Bare - The Steeles Enduring Love - The Steeles Craving Heat - The
Kingstons Tasting Fire - The Kingstons Searing Need - The Kingstons Vowing Love - The Steeles Striking
Edge - The Kingstons Burning Ache - The Kingstons
Combined Membership List of the American Mathematical Society and the Mathematical Association of
America Jan 03 2020 Lists for 19 include the Mathematical Association of America, and 1955- also the
Society for Industrial and Applied Mathematics.
Going Hard Mar 29 2022 “Kelsey Browning spins a deeply emotional tale of intrigue and romance in a pageturning romantic suspense fans will gobble up.” - New York Times Bestseller Dianna Love Slick sports
agent Griffin Steele is living the highlife in Los Angeles, far from the shadow of the North Carolina
mountains where he grew up. But when his hometown falls on hard times and needs his help, Grif
reluctantly agrees to commute between coasts. He never expects the lush scenery, in the form of pretty
tomboy Carlie Beth Parrish, to be such a temptation. After an impetuous one-night stand with Grif Steele
fifteen years ago, hardworking blacksmith Carlie Beth has tried to make a living and raise her daughter
in the hometown she loves. Then, too-sexy-for-his-Rolex Grif blows back into town like the perfect storm,
making Carlie feel less like a thirty-something mom and more like an infatuated teenager. When a stalker
targets his hometown and Grif suspects Carlie Beth might be the next victim, he can’t help but step in to
protect her. But once he discovers the fourteen-year-old secret she’s been keeping from him, will he
embrace the truth or will he turn his back on Steele Ridge and Carlie Beth forever? If you would like to
read the entire Steele Ridge series in chronological order, following is the correct order. The Beginning
- The Steeles Going Hard - The Steeles Living Fast - The Steeles Loving Deep - The Steeles Breaking Free
- The Steeles Roaming Wild - The Steeles Stripping Bare - The Steeles Enduring Love - The Steeles Craving
Heat - The Kingstons Tasting Fire - The Kingstons Searing Need - The Kingstons Vowing Love - The Steeles
Striking Edge - The Kingstons Burning Ache - The Kingstons
A Lady's Revenge Sep 03 2022 In this first book of Tracey Devlyn's Nexus Spymaster series, readers will
be swept away into this friends to lovers story between a British spy and his best friend's sister who
has infiltrated the French elite in order to track down her parents' murderer. Welcome to Nexus
Spymasters, a Regency historical romance series by USA Today Bestselling author Tracey Devlyn. From
ballrooms to boudoirs, these daring lord and lady spies will stop at nothing to win the war against
Napoleon and fight for the one thing forbidden to them. . . love. Her life is a finely honed weapon of
artifice, a dagger pointed at the heart of France. Now, her country demands she risk not only her life,
but her heart. Secret service agent Cora deBeau has stayed one step ahead of Napoleon’s intelligence
network until someone within the British Alien Office reveals her allegiance to the Crown. Trapped in a
French prison, her mission grinds to a halt, as does her search for her parents’ murderer. Then Guy
Trevelyan appears. Unfortunately, her savior may also be the instrument of her destruction… The Earl of
Helsford has demons of his own, where the price of one mistake can follow a spy for the rest of his life.
Guy’s lifelong friendship with Cora has morphed into something new and tenuous, but she’s determined to
protect his good name at the expense of her own happiness. As the two spies struggle to confront their
desire for each other, Cora’s former adversary crosses an ocean to settle an old score. But Cora isn’t
his only mission, and she and Guy must wield every talent they possess to stop him before he destroys the
one weapon that could end Napoleon’s bloody march toward England. Nexus Spymasters in series order: A
Lady's Revenge A Lady's Temptation A Lady's Secret A Lord's Redemption A Lord's Bargain
Tasting Fire May 19 2021 Fire in one hand, ashes in the other... Studious tutor Emmy McKay fell in love
with Cash Kingston over a biology textbook, never expecting the high school football hero to give her a
second thought. But his feelings for her burned just as hot. All too soon, Emmy’s choices destroyed their
youthful relationship, reducing it to a pile of ash. Years later, she has landed her dream job as an ER
doctor in her hometown. Now it’s time to win back her dream man. As a firefighter and tactical medic,
Cash Kingston is no stranger to white-knuckle situations. But when he learns his beautiful—and
brilliant—ex-girlfriend has returned to Steele Ridge, he feels as if he’s standing on the roof of a
blazing building. With no escape route in sight. Emmy is the only woman who’s ever had the power to build
him up one minute and burn him down the next. But when someone targets Emmy and they begin to suspect the
danger stems from their past relationship, it’s impossible for Cash to stay detached. Will the struggle
to untangle a web of half-truths bring them closer together, or will it tear them apart for good? If you
would like to read the entire Steele Ridge series in chronological order, following is the correct order.
The Beginning - The Steeles Going Hard - The Steeles Living Fast - The Steeles Loving Deep - The Steeles
Breaking Free - The Steeles Roaming Wild - The Steeles Stripping Bare - The Steeles Enduring Love - The
Steeles Craving Heat - The Kingstons Tasting Fire - The Kingstons Searing Need - The Kingstons Vowing

Love - The Steeles Striking Edge - The Kingstons Burning Ache - The Kingstons
Living Fast Jun 07 2020 Living Fast - Green Beret Reid Steele needs a new career ASAP. After a knee
injury permanently sidelines him from his dream job, Reid heads home to the mountains of Steele Ridge to
regroup, but small-town life isn’t cutting it for a man accustomed to action. When sexy boutique owner
Brynne Whitfield captures his attention, Reid thinks he’s found the perfect distraction from boredom. The
last thing recently-dumped Brynne is interested in is another fast-talking man who will break her heart
and dismiss her like yesterday’s trash. Even if Reid Steele’s body does make her yearn for things she
knows are as bad for her as hot fudge sundaes. When Brynne’s closest friend is murdered and she’s also
targeted, Reid can’t resist the lure of action and goes on a hunt for answers to disturbing questions.
But can he protect her from a cold-blooded killer—and win her battered heart? Vowing Love When the
biggest Steele bachelor finally ties the knot, nothing will keep him from walking down the aisle... A
groom cutting loose on his wedding night isn't out of the ordinary. But Reid Steele’s buddies throw a
bachelor party Green Beret style, where no man is left behind...or left standing. Reid wakes up the next
morning with a hangover to end all hangovers. Or maybe still drunk. Either way, his head is pounding out
its own wedding march. The thought of settling down once terrified Reid. Now, the only thing he's scared
of is ruining Brynne's big day. She's the love of his life, and he's determined to be in ceremony shape
no matter what. Here comes the bride...and she is furious. She finds Reid wasted on his mama's couch.
Brynne Whitfield's no bridezilla, but after her train wreck of a first marriage, she wanted a perfect
start to this one. So, yeah, it hurts. And stirs up old insecurities. Can she forgive his screw up? Reid
is a wild card, but he's also the man she wants to wake up to for the rest of her life. Unfortunately,
Brynne’s not the only angry wife in Steele Ridge. Trouble is on the guest list, turning Brynne and Reid’s
dream day into a nightmare. Reid must defuse the situation—and stay alive—in time to say “I do.” Although
all books are stand alones, if you would like to read the entire Steele Ridge series chronologically, the
following is the correct order: The Beginning - The Steeles Going Hard - The Steeles Living Fast - The
Steeles Loving Deep - The Steeles Breaking Free - The Steeles Roaming Wild - The Steeles Stripping Bare The Steeles Enduring Love - The Steeles Craving Heat - The Kingstons Tasting Fire - The Kingstons Searing
Need - The Kingstons Vowing Love - The Steeles Striking Edge - The Kingstons Burning Ache - The Kingstons
Roaming Wild Sep 22 2021 She’s loved him forever… The last thing traveling nurse Evie Steele expects to
find aboard the RV housing her mobile health clinic is her brother’s best friend. As always, Deke’s close
proximity stirs her forbidden desires and long-suppressed dreams. But his sudden reappearance in her life
and curious interest in her patients makes Evie wonder what he’s hiding. …but now his secrets could
destroy them both. Special agent Deke Conrad is in big trouble. Not only does he have a thing for his
friend’s little sister, but what should be a routine mission is turning into a tour of temptation and
survival. He fooled himself into thinking he could keep the beautiful and dynamic Evie in the dark while
he used the cover of her Med Mobile to track down a merciless wildlife trafficker. But he didn't
anticipate the lure of her scent or the warmth of her smile…or the string of dead bodies littering their
path. When Evie winds up in his enemy’s crosshairs, Deke must unleash every weapon in his arsenal to save
her, including his heart. But will he be too late? If you would like to read the entire Steele Ridge
series in chronological order, following is the correct order. The Beginning - The Steeles Going Hard The Steeles Living Fast - The Steeles Loving Deep - The Steeles Breaking Free - The Steeles Roaming Wild
- The Steeles Stripping Bare - The Steeles Enduring Love - The Steeles Craving Heat - The Kingstons
Tasting Fire - The Kingstons Searing Need - The Kingstons Vowing Love - The Steeles Striking Edge - The
Kingstons Burning Ache - The Kingstons
Loving Deep Jul 21 2021 A rough-around-the-edges country boy falls for the one woman who could make his
dream…or break his heart. Britt Steele is fiercely protective of what he loves. Even if it means putting
his own ambitions aside. He’s worked too hard keeping a red wolf pack from extinction to let some city
girl auction off their sanctuary. But Randi is no pushover. He’s watched—and wanted—her from behind a
whiskey glass for months. She’s determined, much too tempting, and quickly turning Britt’s attempts at
persuasion into seduction. And he’ll need every weapon in the Steele arsenal to change her mind. Miranda
Shepherd’s bar is her passion, but money's flowing out faster than she can pour a drink. To save her
business, Randi must sell her family’s land to the highest bidder. One man stands in her way: ruggedly
sexy Britt Steele. The definition of strong and silent, Britt’s gruff exterior hides a raw vulnerability
she’s aching to explore. Yet Randi knows all about sacrificing for your dreams—and isn’t willing to give
up on hers so easily. Still, Britt’s heated caresses are all too convincing. Some offers are too good to
be true. When the buyer's real motive surfaces, Randi and Britt join forces against a ruthless hunter.
But protecting the wolves leaves them fighting for their own lives…and their new love. If you would like
to read the entire Steele Ridge series in chronological order, following is the correct order. The
Beginning - The Steeles Going Hard - The Steeles Living Fast - The Steeles Loving Deep - The Steeles
Breaking Free - The Steeles Roaming Wild - The Steeles Stripping Bare - The Steeles Enduring Love - The
Steeles Craving Heat - The Kingstons Tasting Fire - The Kingstons Searing Need - The Kingstons Vowing
Love - The Steeles Striking Edge - The Kingstons Burning Ache - The Kingstons
Reconstructing Obesity May 07 2020 In the crowded and busy arena of obesity and fat studies, there is a
lack of attention to the lived experiences of people, how and why they eat what they do, and how people
in cross-cultural settings understand risk, health, and bodies. This volume addresses the lacuna by
drawing on ethnographic methods and analytical emic explorations in order to consider the impact of
cultural difference, embodiment, and local knowledge on understanding obesity. It is through this
reconstruction of how obesity and fatness are studied and understood that a new discussion will be
introduced and a new set of analytical explorations about obesity research and the effectiveness of
obesity interventions will be established.

Checkmate, My Lord Aug 02 2022 Respectable Lauren Ashcroft must decide how much she is willing to
sacrifice when she, forced to spy on the Lord of Somerton, sets out to seduce the legendary spymaster to
save her sister. Original.
The Vertical City Oct 12 2020 Each century has its own unique approach toward addressing the problem of
high density and the 21st century is no exception. As cities try to cope with rapid population growth adding 2.5 billion dwellers by 2050 - and grapple with destructive sprawl, politicians, planners and
architects have become increasingly interested in the vertical city paradigm. Unfortunately, cities all
over the world are grossly unprepared for integrating tall buildings, as these buildings may aggravate
multidimensional sustainability challenges resulting in a “vertical sprawl” that could have worse
consequences than “horizontal” sprawl. By using extensive data and numerous illustrations this book
provides a comprehensive guide to the successful and sustainable integration of tall buildings into
cities. A new crop of skyscrapers that employ passive design strategies, green technologies, energysaving systems and innovative renewable energy offers significant architectural improvements. At the
urban scale, the book argues that planners must integrate tall buildings with efficient mass transit,
walkable neighbourhoods, cycling networks, vibrant mixed-use activities, iconic transit stations,
attractive plazas, well-landscaped streets, spacious parks and engaging public art. Particularly, it
proposes the Tall Building and Transit Oriented Development (TB-TOD) model as one of the sustainable
options for large cities going forward. Building on the work of leaders in the fields of ecological and
sustainable design, this book will open readers’ eyes to a wider range of possibilities for utilizing
green, resilient, smart, and sustainable features in architecture and urban planning projects. The 20
chapters offer comprehensive reading for all those interested in the planning, design, and construction
of sustainable cities.
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